

Head teachers Primary, Special and Secondary Schools Phone: 01772 539928
Email: nigel.craine@lancashire.gov.uk

Date: 1st September 2025

Dear Headteacher

## LANCASHIRE SCHOOL CATERING SERVICE

## **Disclosure and Barring Service Confirmation Letter**

As Head of Lancashire School Catering, I am pleased to confirm that ALL Lancashire School Catering Service staff are:

Appropriately qualified and appointed in line with the Safer Recruitment guidelines which include Right to Work clearance and Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) enhanced checks.

All staff are updated with new developments through a programme of in-service training, including Child Protection, Lancashire Safeguarding Children Board (LSCB), Prevent, Disqualification by Association and Information Governance.

This training and guidance is regularly reviewed and updated.

Yours Faithfully

Nigel Craine

Head of Schools and Residential Care Catering

Lancashire County Council

all the second